
2020/21 Adult Report  
 

 
This season was a different one for ringette this year, especially for adults as we have very 
limited access to play. Ringette Ontario and Western Region are committed to supporting adult 
teams get back on the ice however they can. For B/C teams we are in talks with SWIRL about 
how to support the league going forward. RO is currently working on a return to play strategy 
specific to adult teams and will be releasing guidelines soon. They also just complete a survey of 
adult teams to support return to the ice.  
 
One large change is that next year, independent adult teams will be able to register directly 
with Ringette Ontario. They will share guidelines and each team would be responsible for 
registering themselves. Alternatively teams can continue to register with local associations and 
potentially with WRAIA as well (this is being confirmed).  
 
Also as will be discussed, the adult volunteer role in the region will be transitioning to VP Adult. 
This will better encompass adult players at all levels, our adult league, and recognize the 
significant amount of our membership that are adult players.  
 
Should you have any questions about next season, team formation, or the registration process 
do not hesitate to reach out.  
 
Looking forward to getting on the ice next season,  
 
Stephanie Smith  
Western Region ADC 


